

Give a Gift

Foster Care Information Adoption Information Family
Preservation
Information

<u>Website</u>

Spring Newsletter



Invest In Our Kids



Visit orchards.org to sponsor or to purchase tickets.



It goes without saying that the last year has been an extremely challenging one. While there is light at the end of the tunnel, we are asking that again, you Do Not Attend our Gerald L. Levin 'Champions for Children' event. We are asking that you support the agency from the comfort and safety of your home. By supporting Orchards, you are *Investing* in the lives and future of the children in our care.

Click **HERE** to purchase your sponsorship or ticket today! Your *Investment* will help restore a child's youth, provide daily living resources and afford educational opportunities.

Congratulations to our 2021 Champions for Children award winners! Don't forget to tune in on Friday, May 14th, to learn more about them and the incredible impact they have made! Make sure you are following us on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram!



Individual/Advocate Award
Staci Griffies - Kroger



Corporate Award Kroger



Commitment to Community
Big Family of Michigan

Rachel Hurst



Parenting Award
Jennifer & Brad Perkins

Thank You Marshall Mathers Foundation and WGPR Detroit

The Marshall Mathers Foundation partnered with WGPR Detroit and donated brand new tablets to the children in our Macomb County office.

It was a special evening at our Macomb office when 33 children were gifted Samsung tablets and 4 free months of wifi. Virtual learning is still very much happening for children all over the State of Michigan. We are thankful for supporters like Marshall Mathers and WGPR that are looking out for the kids in the Metro Detroit area and making sure they have the tools they need to succeed from home. Thank you so much for this incredible donation to our children and families!





Thank you to everyone who supported our ParentChild+ Program during March Is Reading Month where 200 books were purchased!

Welcome Troy Kulick

Orchards is proud to welcome our new Chief Financial Officer, Troy Kulick. We are happy to have Troy be a part of our team and we look forward to his leadership in our Accounting Department.

Upcoming Events



Bike Day

This year, Orchards will be taking our annual Larry Culley Bike Day outside. To keep our staff, children, and families safe this year, we won't be able to celebrate the start of summer with our usual carnival themed event like we have in years past. We want to still make sure the kids in our care are able to receive a bike, helmet, and lock but do it safely. For more information on how to support our Bike Day click **HERE**.



Summer Adventures

Give the gift of summer! Since 2006, Orchards has given over 3,000 children summer camp and educational opportunities free of charge! Help us continue our mission to turn summer into a time of making friends, building self-esteem, learning new skills, and experiencing summer the way a child should. For more information on how you can support our Summer Adventures click HERE.

Gear Up For Summer!

The National Parks Foundation has put in place that every child in the 4th grade can get a free pass to enter any State Park for free across the United States. State Parks cover millions of acres of our beautiful country and with the Every Kid Outdoors campaign this allows for a new generation to see and explore our country. Click **HERE** for more information and to get your park pass!



Stay Safe & Stay Healthy

Connect With Us:





